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The Greater London Authority’s response sent 26 July 2016 

Please see answers to your queries below: 

- Does your authority have a recruitment contract with Jobs go Public  

- If so what is the annual cost, and renewal date 

The GLA does not have a contract with Jobs go Public. 

 

- Does your authority have a recruitment contract with the Guardian  

- If so what is the annual cost, and renewal date 

The GLA does not have a contract with The Guardian. 

 

- Do you use a recruitment agency?  

- Which agency? 

The GLA shares its procurement services with Transport for London (TfL) and will utilise TfL 
contracts wherever possible. TfL has a contract in place with TMP Worldwide (UK) Ltd and the 
GLA uses this contract for recruitment advertising purposes. 

 

- Does the council have any other preferred media for recruitment advertising? 

All external GLA vacancies are advertised online via the Authority's external vacancy page 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/jobs-and-working-city-hall/current-vacancies. In 
addition, we advertise on a range of different job sites to help attract a diverse range of 
applicants and where we advertise is dependent on the specific requirements of the role.  

 

- What is the annual spend of recruitment advertising? 

The GLA annual spend on recruitment advertising from 1st April 2015 to 31st March 2016 was 
£120,007.34 

 

- Could you please supply the email address for the Head / Director of HR 

The Assistant Director of HR&OD is Juliette Carter and her email address is 
Juliette.carter@london.gov.uk  

 



- Do you have a subscription to the Local Government Chronicle? (LGC)  

- Annual cost / sub renewal date 

Yes. The annual cost of this subscription from 21st February - 1st February 2017 was £249 


